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Decision:  Notice of Motion – Establishing the “TTC Random Acts of Kindness” Awards   
 
At its meeting of June 12, 2018, the Board approved:      
 
That the TTC staff explore the idea of a “Random Acts of Kindness” awards programs, or some 
similar idea or branding, and report to the TTC Commission early in 2019. 

 


